
 
Ray Howard, 

Faithful Navigator

I hope you and your family 

had a Holy and Joyous 

Christmas. I pray that 2018 

will be filled with health 

and prosperity for you and 

your family. 

I hope everyone who attended, enjoyed the Christmas 

party.  It was a great time to share the joy of Christmas 

with your fellow Knights and their guests. 
 

Salute to Veterans 

Pictured is one of the 100’s of wreaths that were placed on 

veteran’s graves during the 

Wreaths Across America 

program at Grandview cemetery 

in Rock Hill on December 14. 

Color Corps members of our 

Assembly and other local 

Assemblies formed an Honor 

guard during the memorial tribute 

and laid wreaths on the graves of 

the veterans. 
 

Next Meeting 

The next Assembly meeting will be held on January 18 

at the St. John Center at the Oratory.  This will begin 

with a soup dinner.  Wives and significant others are 

encouraged to attend.  We need 2 more volunteers to 

bring soup and additional desserts.  Contact Jan Howard 

at 803-325-1086 if you can help.  The dinner will begin 

at 7:00PM followed by the meeting.   
 

Food for Veterans 

Your contributions for the local Veterans Affairs are 

very much appreciated so continue to bring non-

perishable items to our meetings.   

Quilts of Valor  

The Quilts of Valor presentation is scheduled for April 

14, 2018 at St. Anne Church.  We are being asked to visit 

each of the 20 recipients and develop a biography of each 

veteran, highlighting their memories when they served 

our country.  Let Ray Howard (803-325-1086) know if 

you can help with this task.  The Knight’s Color Corps 

will also be part of the program. 

      

The proceeds from the 50/50 at the January meeting will 

be given to the quilters for supplies.  

Stand Up for Life March and Rally 

The annual march and rally will take place on Saturday, 

January 6, 2018 beginning at 11:00AM on Greene St. in 

Columbia.  The Knights will lead the march.  Everyone 

is encouraged to attend.  Color corps members with 

regalia or uniform should wear it  

We will meet at the St. Anne parking lot at 8:30AM and 

carpool to the parade route.  As of this writing the 

temperature is expected to be around 50deg.   
   

4th Degree Exemplification  

The 76th Fourth Degree Exemplification will take place 

on February 16-18, 2018.  The honoree this year is 

Bishop Guglielmone.  Encourage 3rd Degree members of 

your council to join the 4th Degree and tell them about all 

of the activities that our Assembly does throughout the 

year.   

Proper dress for exemplification  

Candidates:        

Dark suits or Tuxedos meet this requirement and are 

allowed. Social baldrics will be provided at the 

exemplification 

Sir Knights:           

Dark suits with social baldric or Tuxedos with 

social baldric or Uniform (beret not required) 

(This includes attendance at exemplifications, 

installation of officers, banquets, and other events 

where Sir Knights attend without being part of 

the.) Color Corps 

Proper dress for Color Corps (Color Guards and 

Honor Guards):         

 Uniform with beret, service baldric, and sword 

 Tuxedo with cape, chapeau, service baldric, and 

sword 
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